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April 3 , 1930.

HrS. Murray called today and asked my opinion 
as to the advisability of a campaign to 
raise money for a large concert hall.

I discouraged her by saying that I was sure 
that at the present time such a campaign 
would not receive the support of the men 
on the Board of Governors of McGill University 
because a campaign now of that magnitude would 
"muddy the street".

She seemed very interested in all I had to 
tell her of McGill’s problems and I am sure she 
is a friend of the University.
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